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Board of Health Meeting Notice 
 
 

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday,  
April 28, 2015 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the Public 
Meeting Room-Lower Level. 
 
 
The following items will be discussed: 

 
 

1. Request for Recombinant DNA Permits 
 

A.  Forum Pharmaceuticals, 225 Second Avenue, Waltham. 
 

B.  Entasis Therapeutics, 35 Gatehouse Drive, Waltham. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
John P. Zuppe 
Director of Public Health 
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